
From: Ian Hanecak   
Sent: April 3, 2025 4:09 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: PED24109(b) - Official Plan Amendment and Final Framework for Processing and Evaluating 
Urban Boundary Expansion Applications 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Chair & Planning Committee Members, 
 
I am writing in support of the Official Plan Amendment and Final Framework for Processing 
and Evaluating Urban Boundary Expansion Applications.  
 
As a tax-payer and family-man, I invite growth in our City and am strongly in favour of 
expanding opportunities for homes and community amenities. Hamilton has plenty of 
room to expand and my children will need places to work, grow and live.  
 
To be clear, I am also in favour of intensification, but believe Hamilton needs to do both in 
order to combat the housing crisis.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Ian Hanecak 
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